
Woodcocks’ Well 
News

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had an exciting start to the new year and I wanted to let you know about some 

important updates.

Reading Rewards

To promote the love of reading we have introduced ‘Golden Tickets’. If your child finds a 

golden ticket in a book then they can exchange it for a prize. Children will also get a raffle 

ticket every time an adult signs their reading diary to say they have read. We know that 

some children read independently but we still ask that you sign to say they have completed 

it. The winning raffle ticket from each class will get to ‘order’ their own book at the end of 

half-term. This was one of the wonderful suggestions made by the parent forum.

Collecting children at the end of the day

If another person is collecting your child at the end of the day, can you please inform the 

school office on 01782 512323 as emails can be missed. Lots of children have been going to 

friend’s houses but school have not been notified that someone different is collecting. We 

will always phone to check as part of our safeguarding procedures.

ASM CLUB Change of Date 

Due to a staffing change, the Key Stage 2 ASM sports club will be changing to a Friday. This 

will commence next week – Friday 20th January and be run by Mr Sinclair.

Key Stage 2 PE change of day

Due to a staffing change, Key Stage 2 PE will change from a Wednesday afternoon to a Friday 

afternoon and be run by Mr Sinclair.

Family Service Dates

Our family service and children’s craft services are as follows:

12th February

12th March

The church service, on the 4th Sunday of every month, will also have a ‘Sunday School’ for 

children led by Emma and Kate.

Food Bank

St Luke’s porchway has a special food donation point if you are able to donate any long-life 

foods. Please email head@woodcockswell.cheshire.sch.uk, if you would like a food bag for 

your family.

PTFA 

The next PTFA meeting is Thursday 19th January (6:30pm at the Ash) – everyone is welcome. 

Please let a member of the PTFA know if you would like to come so we can reserve enough 

tables ☺

Our next PTFA Disco is Thursday 16th February 3:15pm – 4:15pm.

Parents’/Carers’ Evening

Our next consultation evenings are Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th February 2023. A form 

will be sent out shortly for you acknowledge ‘how’ you would like your meeting as well as 

booking via the website. We will be offering face-to-face, virtual and phone consultation 

appointments.

Kindest Regards,

Mrs Stephanie Beckett

Headteacher

head@woodcockswell.cheshire.sch.uk
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